

Jimmie Perkins 1720 W. Intendencia St. Pensacola, FL. 32502

September 29, 2022

RE: Westside Redevelopment Board Absences

Dear Board Member Perkins,

Thank you for your service on the Westside Redevelopment Board. In order for the Board to conduct business, a quorum of the Board members is necessary. With this in mind, it appears that your attendance has become an issue. Records indicate absences from three (3) of the four (4) meetings held in 2022. If circumstances have changed which inhibit your ability to serve, please consider resigning from the board at this time. Please note that within City Council purview is the ability to remove a board member where appropriate, a voluntary resignation is much preferred.

We respectively request that you confirm your intention for continuing to serve on the Board no later than Friday, October 14, 2022.

If circumstances have changed and you are no longer in a position to serve at this time, please submit a letter or email of resignation to City of Pensacola CRA, ATTN: Tiffany Whiting, 222 W. Main St, Pensacola, FI 32502 or email to twhiting@cityofpensacola.com. With a resignation in good standing, should your circumstances change, you will be eligible for reconsideration upon future vacancies.

We look forward to hearing from you and thank you for your service on the Westside Redevelopment Board.

Sincerely,

Victoria D'Angelo

Assistant CRA Manager

/Tw

Cc: Don Kraher, Council Executive